
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 8th November 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Over the course of this half term we would like to offer an additional club to pupils in Year 5 and 6. This will 

be a Netball club and will be on a Thursday after school, starting on Thursday 16th November from 3:15-

4:30pm.  All pupils are welcome to attend and after Christmas a team will be selected to represent 

Norwood Primary School at a local tournament.  

 

This club will be free of charge and will be led by Miss Hodgkins.  This club will be outside so please ensure 

that pupils have warm clothing and suitable footwear for the duration.  

 

If your child would like to be involved in the club, please complete the consent form and send it back by 

Monday 13th November.  You child place will then be confirmed by email by Tuesday 14th November 

2017.  

 

The return slip must be completed in full before attendance to the club to ensure that the club leader is 

aware of the agreed arrangements for collection. Please note the start and finish time to ensure that your 

child arrives and is collected on time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                Mrs J Cockerill                        Mrs D Reynolds 

PE coordinator                        Deputy Head Teacher              Head Teacher 

 

 

Year 5/6 Netball Club 

 

Name of child:           ____________________________              Class: _____________ 

 

My child will be collected by                                                          parent/carer or allowed to walk/cycle home 

alone - (Year 6 pupils only) 

 

Contact details _________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Signed: _________________________________________ Parent/Carer Date: _____________________ 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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